
From: Andrew Gunn <gunn@andrewgunnconsulting.ca>  
Sent: February 7, 2025 11:09 AM 
To: David Barrick <dbarrick@thamescentre.on.ca> 
Cc: Thomas Heeman <theeman@thamescentre.on.ca>; Michael Ramnanan 
<mramnanan@thamescentre.on.ca> 
Subject: Thames Centre - Mural Project 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Thames Centre email system. Please use 
caution when clicking links or opening attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the 
content is safe.  

 

Hi David, 

Hope your week is going well! 

Please find attached our quick overview of the potential mural project in Thames Centre. 
Essentially, we outline our fee as curators, the cost to have professional artists develop concept 
designs, and then the steps toward production of the actual murals. With this approach, we are 
very confident that we can deliver excellent results over the next 12-18 months ...  

We always mention that there is such a thing as a bad mural, and once that is painted, the 
community is stuck with that result for a long time. Our view is that we only want to be involved in 
projects where the necessary investment is made to get the great results that we know 
communities really want ... here is a link that highlights some of our past work.  

Please let me know if you have any questions! If this looks good, we would be happy to move 
forward right away ...  

Thanks, 

Andrew 

 

--- 

Andrew Gunn 
President, Andrew Gunn Consulting Inc. 
 
C - 519-709-5227 
E - gunn@andrewgunnconsulting.ca 
 
www.andrewgunnconsulting.ca 
www.youngandfreepress.ca 
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